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Taken from his comments today.

“Regardless political party, this was something that the whole legislature was able to get behind because we 
all have common ground when it comes to educating the children of South Carolina,” said Senate Majority 
Leader, Harvey Peeler. “It has been a long road to get to this point, but what this bill does is finally ensure 
that all third-grade students in will read on grade level and that is so important for the future of our state.”
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